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Friday 18th June 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
We draw to the close of another busy 
week. This week we have battled      
scorching heat and torrential downpours,       
neither of which has distracted us form 
our fantastic learning. 
We also had a Monitoring visit from       
Ofsted on Tuesday to see how we are 
getting on. 
We will write to you separately regarding 
this once the report is published but I can 
say I am very proud of the staff, children 
and community for everything we have 
been doing over the last 3 years. 
Year 3 and 4 have been able to enjoy bike- 
ability sessions and our year 1 children 
have had some workshops with the       
national today. 
All indicators that normality will return. 
Before we all go home to hold our breath 
for 90 minutes later this evening I would 
like to wish you all a safe, happy and en-
joyable weekend! 
See you all on Monday for more fun, 
learning and friendship. 

Our Weekly Update 

Contact us 

Please be reminded that, should you need to 
speak to the office, please do so by phone. 
This is to reduce the number of adults on 

site and to keep everyone safe. Alternatively, 
please email us on: 

clericalofficer2@stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk 



Upcoming Events 

Just a gentle reminder that you needed to have secured a place for your child 

by paying a minimum deposit of £50 as at the 4th of June 2021. 

Any problem with paying online through Scopay, kindly call or email the office. 

We would love the whole year group to go on this fantastic residential trip.  



EYFS 

The Pre school    

children            

released the 4 

butterflies on 

Monday after 

weeks of  looking 

after them from   

tiny caterpillars.  

making crowns - RA practised their fine motor skills  

Maths - measuring the distance of the playground 

using non standard units of measure  



EYFS 



Year 1 and Year 2 

Year 1 did some research on 

Beatrix Potter. We found out 

that she enjoyed nature and 

drawing.  

So, we went outside to get a 

close observational drawing of 

a plant then labelled the main 

parts. 



Year 3 



Year 6 

Year 6 have joined forces with Squire & Partners who are working with local design practice AWMA on an installation for London 

Festival of Architecture, which runs throughout the month of June. The theme of this year’s Festival is Care, and the have created 

a window display at The Department Store that showcases what care means to our community in Brixton. Maker sure you have a 

look next time you are passing!  



Partners 

 

Welcome to our business! We are a new and exciting business here 

to provide amazing teepee parties, by creating unique sleepover 

experiences for both boys and girls. We specialise in themed 

sleepover parties that create a fun and intriguing environment for 

your children, in the comfort of their own homes.  

We aim to provide a pleasurable experience for your young ones, 

and craft memorable moments, through our wide range of themes. 

All children love sleepovers so what could be better than a themed 

one! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To enquire about a booking contact us at sleepyteepeez@gmail.com 

Instagram:- @_.sleepyteepeez._ 



Summer term Hot Meal Menu 



 Children’s Centre New Program! 



 Children’s Centre New Program 



 Children’s Centre Courses 


